PTA News

We'd love your ongoing support with the events coming up this term......

¢ Non-uniform day - Friday 22nd October
Join in the fun for £1 donation per child.
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e Autumn Safari Trail

Thank you to everyone who has agreed to create an animal window display, we are very excited
to see your animals. Remember displays need to be up by Sunday 24th October for one
week. You can choose any animal from around the world and create your window display using
drawings, collages of autumn leaves, facts about your animal or even incorpotate some cuddly
toys! Don't miss the opportunity to go on a fun safari this half term and make sure you buy
your trail sheet for £2. Trail sheets will be on sale from Wednesday 13th October at the school
gates and from Imageoke Coffee Bar and Bakery, The Arcade, Okehampton.
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¢ 100 Club

It’s never too late to join the 100 Club! It’s a great way to support the PTA and you might win.
How about asking friends and family? Email southtawton100club@gmail.com for further details.
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e Cake sale - Friday 5th November.
More delicious cakey information to follow!
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e Bag2School - 7th December.

Hold on to any donations of unwanted clothes and textiles you may have to raise money for the

school. Save the date and more details will follow.

Next PTA Meeting - Monday 18th October 8pm

Join us for our next meeting, everyone is welcome. If you would like to join the meeting please
email southtawtonpta@gmail.com and we will send you a Zoom link.

We are also looking for a group secretary and so if you are interested in helping us put on more

great events then drop us an email!
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